
NORTH VERSAILLES TOWNSHIP MILITARY BANNER PROGRAM 

         North Versailles Township has always taken great pride in the men and women who have 

served our country in its time of need.  Now we’d like to take this opportunity to invite you to help us 

honor your friends and family who have served our great country. 

     The Military Banner Program salutes our brave men and women who are currently serving and those 

who have served in the military by creating and displaying a 30” x 60” military banner to be exhibited in 

North Versailles between Memorial Day and Veteran’s Day for years to come. 

This Program Includes: 

1– 30” x 60” Military Banner to be displayed by the Township  

 between Memorial Day and Veteran’s Day 

2) 1—Bracket to hold the banner while displayed 

3) 1—Mounting hardware to hang the bracket on a telephone pole 

The one –time cost to join the program is $175.00 

Banners must be ordered in groups of 5 (five) which may cause delays.

 

To have your loved one included, fill out the form below and submit it along with a check in the  

amount of $175.00 along with a good quality 5x7 or larger Military Photograph or email to the 

address below. We cannot guarantee placement of banners and the Township is not 

responsible to replace banners that are stolen, damaged or destroyed due to age, vandalism 

or any act of nature, including high winds. 

 

Name___________________________Address_____________________________Check#___ 

 

Email :___________________________Phone: __________________Cell:_________________ 

 

Service Person's Name___________________________Rank___________Service Branch_____ 

 

Division/Squad__________________________Conflict______________________________ 

 

      Medals:   Purple Heart________ Bronze ________ Silver Star________                       

Make Checks Payable to:  NVT Military Banner Program 

Deliver to:  North Versailles Township Municipal Building 

           1401 Greensburg Avenue Suite 5 North Versailles, PA 15137  

Phone: 412-823-6602 

To email a good quality 5 x 7 or larger photograph electronically scanned at 600dpi or higher 

send to: CLiscio@nvtpa.com or include a good quality photograph with this submission. Once 

your photograph is scanned it will be returned unharmed to you. 

 

The display period of the banner will be limited by the life span of the banner. When the banner 

is no longer suitable for display, it will be removed. 

Spelling of the service member’s name will be taken from the application and must be accurate 

when submitted. The Township is not responsible for spelling errors 

 


